
Seneca Valley Jr. Football and Cheer Association 

Minutes of October 21, 2019 General Board Meeting 

Graham Park 

 

Attendance:  A. Ferri - Vice President 

D. Bacher – Treasurer 

J. Burglund – Secretary 

 

Board Members - K. Oelyar, B. Sutherland. S. Burgh 

 

Appointments: R. Conrad, L. Johnson, M. Loebig 

 

General Attendees: Pam Litman, AJ Litman, Justin Burgh, Jennifer 

Shaltahi, Shellie Henrie, Ryan Henrie, Pat Brugos, Matt Curran 

 

Minutes: 

Meeting began at 8:20 PM 

 

A. Ferri –  

• Board nominations are open on the SVJFAC Website 

• The Playoff schedule has been released 

o SVJFAC will be hosting the first week of the playoffs. 

o Volunteers needed to run the games, especially those without 

SVJFAC teams 

o J. Burgh volunteered to hand the scoreboards 

• The Banquet Committee needs volunteers for set-up the morning on the 

event. 

 

Each Board Member had opportunity to update their area of focus: 

 

 

 

J. Burglund –  

• Online apparel sales are being considered for Christmas orders. 

• The apparel tent will be up during the playoff games. Volunteers are 

needed to help. 

 



 

 

There were no comments from the remaining Board Members. 

 

General Questions: 

 

1. A question was asked if Teen Volunteers should have to pay to attend.  A. Ferri 

indicated that the Board would discuss. 

2. A question was asked about the use of helmet stickers.  A. Ferri indicated that the 

Board has discussed this at length several times in the last few years, and at this 

time is not in favor of using them.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:35 PM. 

  

 

Submitted by J. Burglund – Recording Secretary 

 


